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The Executive Board of The Madison High School Alumni Association met at the Madison Church of 
Christ at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, July 9, 2013. President, Gale Andrews presiding with the following 
members in attendance: 

Gale Andrews (’71), Jerry Armour (’66), John Reynolds (’64), Joan Zimmerle (’74), Doug Mulligan (’63), 
& Paula (Teeple) Gay (’68). 

The meeting was called to order, followed by the reading of the June minutes by Paula Gay.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Gale Andrews presented the financial report.  Anyone wishing to know the details of the financial report 
should contact Gale Andrews. 
  
Correspondence:  No correspondence to discuss. 

Old Business: 

MHSAA Scholarship Winners - 2013: 

Three scholarship checks have been mailed out and the last one will go out shortly. 

3rd Annual Golf Tournament: 

The golf tournament is to be held in conjunction with the 50th Reunion of the Class of 1963.  We need to 
provide an accurate number to the Hermitage Golf Course a week before the tournament. Please find 
details listed on our website.   

All Class Reunion: 

The Reunion is scheduled for Saturday, October 12, 2013. We will recognize MHS teachers/principals.  
Please forward any updated information (cell/home phones, home/email addresses) of former MHS 
teachers/principals – please contact Gale Andrews ASAP.  Also, the Madison Middle School has 
planned on having a Silent Auction in conjunction with our reunion again this year. 

Rededication of the Football Field: 

We should have detailed information by next month.  Gale Andrews will send out a communication. 

 



Next Alumni Association meeting will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, September 10, 2013 - Madison 
Middle School in the Alumni Room, at which time we will select our Alumnus of the Year.  Please find 
application information listed on our website. 

We welcome any ideas from anyone regarding updates to the Home Page of our website. 

 

  No alumni meeting scheduled for August. 


